
 
 

GCSE Results - Summer 2025 

Dear Student 

I would firstly like to congratulate you on your results and for the work you put in during the summer exam series. 
Please find enclosed your Statement of Results for this summer’s examinations which I trust will contain the grades 
you were expecting. 
 
Should you have queries regarding your results, the awarding bodies have several services available to help. If you 
have questions regarding a specific exam or grade boundaries, please email the relevant subject leader who will be 
able to help you. 
 
If you would like to have a paper (script) reviewed by the exam board, please discuss this with the Subject Leader in 
the first instance and then refer to the deadlines and exam board fees below.  
 
Payment must be made with a completed and signed “Candidates Consent” form and/or “Access to Scripts” form.  

Alternatively, you can email Mrs Webster at awebster@st-edwards.poole.sch.uk requesting your scripts or detailing 

the service you are requesting.  Please note, the fees are per paper. Please ensure which course and paper number 

you are requesting is clear.  Payment can be made by BACS, the payment details will be sent upon request.   

Post Result Services 

Available 

SERVICE 
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Clerical 

Re-Check 

SERVICE 

2: Review 

of 

Marking 

SERVICE 

2: Review 

of 

Marking 
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copy of 

reviewed 

script 

PRIORITY 

SCRIPT 

TO 

SUPPORT 

REVIEWS 

OF 

MARKING 

ORIGINAL 

SCRIPT TO 

SUPPORT 

TEACHING 

AND 

LEARNING 

AQA (fee per paper)               £9.40 £43.50 free free free 

Pearson (fee per paper) £14.00 £50.00 £55.00 free free 

Pearson BTEC (fee per paper) £14.00 £50.00 £55.00 free free 

OCR (fee per paper) £11.50 £65.25 free free free 

WJEC (fee per paper) £11.00 £43.00 n/a free free 

DEADLINE 25th Sept 25th Sept 25th Sept 25th Sept 25th Sept 

 
Please be aware, that remarks can result exam boards awarding a new grade. This could be lower, higher or the 
same as the original grade.  If you grade changes for the better, you will not be charged. 
 
Exams certificates will be available Monday December1, 2025 from school reception. These must be collected and 
signed for in person, or with written permission allowing a named person to collect them.  
 
Congratulations again and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Webster  
 
Alexis Webster                                               
Exams and GDPR Manager  
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